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FREMONT - The Voice of Democracy Speech Contest is the VFW’s premier scholarship 
contest. Fremont Ross High School students MaKenna Fitzgerald, Savannah Kreuger, 

and Jazmin Bulger took first, second, and third places at the local level. Fitzgerald, who 

placed first locally, advanced to district competition where she placed third. Students 

each wrote and recorded an original speech on the theme “My Responsibility to 
America.” Winners were awarded cash prizes and certificates at the January VFW 

meeting. 

 


